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OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY ACTIVITIES 

April 25 8:00 p. m. - lect:,:,.re - Dr. Carlson - presented by the Theology 
Department - More Hall 

May 1 

27 12:00 noon - Baseball game - USD vs. Chapman - at Orange 

1 :30 - 4:30 - "College Day" 

30 A. S. B. Candidates Speeches 

3:00 p. m. - Baseball game -USD vs. San Diego State - at State 

7:00 p. m. - Film Forum - College for Women Theatre -
"The Hunt" 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Word has been received of the death of Mr. William Cox, father of Mrs. 
Charlotte Phibbs, secretary in our Business Office. In your kindness 
please remember Mr. Cox and the members of his family in your prayers. 

THEOLOGY DEPARTMENT 

Dr. Leland Carlson of Claremont will present his second (and final) lecture 
of this semester in More Hall on Thursday, April 25, at 7:30 p. m. The 
title of this talk will be "The Decline of American Puritanism. " 

ACADEMIC STANDARDS COMMITTEE 

The Committee will review the Dean's statement on standards of marking 
for the purpose of assistance in guiding the faculty in this area. 

POLITICAL SCIENCE DE PAR T:tvIENT 

Dr. Reed will attend the National Education Association meeting from April 
25-27 in Washington, D. C.; also, the Americanism Commission meeting in 
Indianapolis from April 29-May 1. 
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CHEMISTRY DEPARTMENT 

Dr. Peterson of the chemistry department will spend the summer months 
as a visiting research scientist at the radiation laboratory of the University 
of Notre Dame. The radiation laboratory is the largest and probably the 
most renouned center for research in radiation chemistry in the world. 
Dr. Peterson will be studying energy transfer processes in systems 
subjected to high-energy radiation. 

Mr. Wayne Wheeler who will graduate with a B. S. in Chemistry this June 
has been awarded a teaching fellowship in chemistry from the University 
of Notre Dame. He plans to begin graduate study in chemistry at Notre 
Dame this coming fall. 

The chemistry department of the College for Men will be described in 
a new International Chemistry Directory to be published by W. A. Benjamin. 

SPEECH DEPARTMENT 

Last Thursday Miss Martin accompanied two forensic students to Grossmont 
College to participate in the San Die·go Collegiate Forensic Association 
Video Tournament. Oral interpretations of "Death is a Drum" by Ray 
Imblum and "Views of America" presented by John Miller will become a 
part of the video tape forensic library on the Grossmont campus. 

POLITICAL SCIENCE DEPARTMENT 

The Government Institutional Examination which is held each semester is 
scheduled for: Friday, April 26, 1968; 3-5 p. m. in Room 208. Instructors, 
please inform all students wishing to take the examination to register with 
the Department of Political Science. There is no charge for the exami ~ 

nation. 

FACULTY-STAFF NEWS BULLETIN 

The next issue of the Bulletin will be printed on May 2. Please have all 
typewritten copy in the Public Relations Office by noon Wednesday, May 1. 
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